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 Next year’s  PA State WITO event will  be held March 14 th through 
March 16th.  This event will again be held at Camp T. Frank Soles in 
Rockwood, PA.

 Leslie  Smith  is  currently  looking  for  volunteers  to  coordinate  next 
year’s state event.

 Leslie indicated that recently three WITO events had to be canceled 
due to the lack of participation.  A question that should be posed is 
what can we do to increase interest and attendance?

 Maintained  contact  with  Leslie  Smith  regarding  WITO events  and 
support.


